WATERLOO NORTH HYDRO INC.

PO Box 640

300 Northfield Drive East
Waterloo ON N2J 4A3
Telephone 519-888-5550
Fax 519-886-8592

E-mail ghilhorst@wnhydro.com

www.wnhydro.com

Gerry Hilhorst, P. Eng.
VP, Regulatory Affairs

October 30, 2007

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Ms Walli:

Re: Motion to Review and Vary the Connection Procedures Decision EB-
2007-0797

Pursuant to the request of the Board as set out in the Board’s notice of Hearing and
Procedural Order No. 1, | am writing to advise that Waterloo North Hydro (WNH)
intends to participate in this proceeding. As directed by the Board, a copy of this letter
has been delivered by email to all parties identified in Appendix B to the Notice.

WNH will not be seeking costs in this proceeding. Please add my name and contact
details to the list of persons to be notified on behalf of WNH.

Gerry Hilhorst, P. Eng., VP Regulatory Affairs
519-888-5550

ghilhorst@wnhydro.com

FAX 519-886-8592

WNH submitted an electronic filing of this letter through the Board’s web portal.

If there are any questions, please contact myself, Gerry Hilhorst at 519-888-5550,
ghilhorst@wnhydro.com .

Yours truly,
By email only

Gerry Hilhorst, P.Eng
VP, Regulatory Affairs



